CITY OF WRANGELL LIGHT & POWER DEPARTMENT
JOB ADVERTISEMENT

ELECTRICAL GROUND WORKER – METER READER
The City of Wrangell Light & Power Department is seeking applications for the position of Electrical Ground worker – Meter Reader. This is a permanent position with full benefits.  Applicant must have or be able to obtain an Alaska CDL. This position closes on June 27, 2014 at 5:00pm.
Applications, job descriptions and pay ranges may be obtained and returned to Wrangell City Hall, 205 Brueger Street (P.O. Box 531), Wrangell, AK 99929.  If you have any questions please contact Clay Hammer at 907-874-3602.

The City of Wrangell is an Equal Employment Opportunity Employer.
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